
  Village of Johnsburg 
Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 

 

 
August 31, 2022  

David G. Dominguez Municipal Center 
Approved 

In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry 
Committee Members: Block, Doyle, Foskett, Hagen, Keil and Myers  
Staff Members: Assistant Administrator Lamontagna 
Meeting Started at: 6:30 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 
Minutes 
 
 
New Business 
 

Chairman Curry moved to approve the amended July 27, 2022 
minutes. Seconded by Committee Member Foskett. All Committee 
Members present voted aye. Motion carried. 
 
The Committee discussed concerns about the Redwood Development 
Proposal. Committee Member Hagen had questions about placement 
of the buildings within the flood zone. Chairman Curry discussed the 
process for determining construction.  
 
Committee Member Doyle suggested the use of Non Highway vehicles 
within the Redwood Development.  
 
Committee Member Foskett discussed his concerns regarding density. 
The Committee agreed that they had concerns over the amount of 
parking within the development. 
 
The Committee discussed the idea of the use of volunteers or 
community service to mow the lawn at the Berkshire Development. 

Committee Member 
Foskett suggested to 
amend the sentence 
“Committee Members 
remarked positively on 
the presentation and 
thanked Ms. McIvor for 
her time.” on the 
previous minutes. As 
he did not agree with 
the content. Minutes 
have been amended to 
reflect not all members 
were positive about the 
content. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adjournment Member Keil moved to adjourn the meeting. Committee Member 
Hagen seconded the motion. All members present voted aye. Motion 
carried at 7:43 p.m.   

 

  


